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Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies Respond to Man with a Gun 

 
On May 28, 2019, at approximately 1:39 a.m., Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies were 

dispatched to the area of Little Rock Road and Vilmin Road, Unincorporated Little Rock 

Township, for a report of a single vehicle accident.   

Deputies and officers from the Plano Police Department located the vehicle, which was 

occupied by a male subject, armed with a handgun.  The male, identified as John Kvicky, a 

45 year old man from Somonauk, refused police orders to exit the vehicle.  

Following a 4 hour standoff, negotiators were eventually able to convince Kvicky to 

surrender, and he was taken into custody by members of the Kendall County Special 

Response Team.  During this time Little Rock Road was shut down from Galena Road to 

Miller Road.  Normal traffic was allowed to resume at approximately 8:41 a.m. 

Kvicky was transported to the hospital for evaluation. Charges are forthcoming and will be 

the subject of a separate press release.   

 

 

The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the government 

is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt.   
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